
  

   

 

27 September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 10 Information 

I am writing to confirm the changes to the timing of Year 10 examinations and reporting. 

• Parents’ Consultation evening has been brought forward to Wednesday 18 January 2017. 
• Examinations will take place from Monday 27 March - Friday 31 March 2017 which is the 

penultimate week of the Spring term.  Boys are likely to receive feedback for some subjects 
prior to the Easter Break. 

• We are aware of the timing of the D of E training day on Saturday 25 March and it will affect 
a large proportion of boys in Year 10. However, we believe that if the boys are well 
prepared in the weeks leading up to the exams then this should not impact on their 
performance. The events of the days training should not be too strenuous and should be a 
welcome break away from study for a few hours. 

• Revision based homework will be set during the two weeks leading up to the examinations. 
• A full written report, based on examination results and the year’s work to date, will be issued 

on Friday 12 May. This will be the final report for this academic year. 

We will, of course, continue to monitor pupils’ progress.  As always, if you have any concerns 
about your son’s progress, please don’t hesitate to raise these with the subject teacher or your 
son’s tutor.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 
 
 
 


